

Heritage Newsletter January 2019

January 2019 Guild Highlights



Next Guild meeting is Wednesday, January 9, 2019 at 7-9p.m.

Steve Griggs watercolorist, will be our demo guest.

With fun and humor, Steve Griggs demonstrates his unique style of free and expressive watercolor painting. Steve uses bold lines, shapes, and color to create evocative paintings with just enough information to allow the viewer to complete the story he starts.

Monthly meetings are held at Bemis Library, 6014 S Datura St. Littleton, Lower level.

Meetings are the second Wednesday of each month except for July, August and December.

This is Colorado reception was a huge success. The winners and the Peoples Choice will be announced in next months newsletter. Be sure to attend it is a GREAT show!!

Thank you Frank Weaver for the reception pictures.





President's Message

Heritage Fine Art Guild Members and Friends:

Happy New Year to everyone! I hope you had joyful and inspiring Holidays and are starting 2019 with renewed creative energy and enthusiasm.

I took advantage of the recent cold spell and retrieved my five- gallon Home Depot bucket from the garage to make ice lanterns—a Finnish tradition (minus the Home Depot bit) I read about in the <u>Denver Post</u> a couple of years ago. I have been doing it ever since, i.e. whenever the temperature threatens to drop to single digits for a while. It is easy, inexpensive, and oh so much fun... and gives you a reason to actually enjoy the cold!



We are all set to kick off the Heritage Spring Season with a bang... Victoria Kwasinski's January 5th workshop is currently wait-listed. If you couldn't make it, don't despair—we have plenty more great workshops and other events on tap... see below for details, be sure to check the website for updates, and follow us on Instagram... (we now have 23 followers... yay!). Our This is Colorado show is still going strong at ACC through January 17, and the Heritage Online Show will be up through the end of February! Thank you to all who participated, helped hang and organize, visited, brought friends and otherwise helped spread the word—needless to say, if not a village, it certainly takes our entire group of committed artists to help make these events successful!

Best wishes for a happy, healthy, creative and inspired 2019! And as always,

remember to get involved and keep painting...

Beatrice

Heritage Board of Directors 2018/2019

President Beatrice Drury
Vice-President Corky Tekavec
Second Vice-President Polly Oliver
Communications Secretary Cheri Green
Recording Secretary Janet Ford
Treasurer Carolyn Moershel
Assistant Treasurer Linda Metcalf
Workshop Director Mary kay Jacobus
Assistant Workshop Director Shirley Lamb
Publicity Director Lee Wasilik

We also want to thank Joyce Kramer for volunteering to submit the SCFD grant next year.

Upcoming events



Colorado Gallery of the Arts Presents...

This is Colorado Statewide Juried Exhibition Hosted by the Heritage Fine Arts Guild December 11 - January 17



Gallery Hours Monday-Friday 9am-5pm Tuesdays 9am-7pm Saturday 12, 12-3pm



Colorado Gallery of the Arts Arapahoe Community College 5900 S. Santa Fe. Drive Littleton, CO 80160

Colorado Gallery of the Arts <u>Webpage</u>
Gallery <u>Map and Directions</u>
The gallery is located in our main building, NE end called the Annex,1st floor, A1300

EOE/INFO/ACCESS Gallery 303.797.5649 For more information contact the Gallery Director at trish.sangelo@arapahoe.edu







Upcoming Workshops

All workshops are held at the First Presbyterian Church, 1609 W. Littleton Blvd. in Littleton, CO, unless otherwise indicated. Doors open at 8:30 am. For more information about these workshops, contact Mary kay Jacobus at mkart1224@gmail.com or tel. 303-594-4667.

January 5, 2019

Victoria Kwasinski: Abstracting the Ordinary



The workshop is scheduled for Saturday January 5, 2019 from 9:00 am-3:00 pm (doors unlocked at 8:30 am) at First Presbyterian Church, 1609 W. Littleton Blvd. in Littleton, at the northwest corner of Littleton Boulevard and Windermere Street.

February 2, 2019

Lance Green, Acrylic Exploration

March 8th and 9th 2019 Friday and Saturday

Don Andrews, Watercolor Artist

The workshop will be held at Arapahoe Community College in Littleton CO. More details to follow

All workshops are held on the 1st Saturday of the month.

Register



Paint Day Thursdays

Come paint with other artists. Open to all painters. Meet in the basement of the Ascension Lutheran Church 1701 W. Caley, 9 am- 2 pm every Thursday. Donation of \$1.00 requested to help support use of the space.



The Heritage Fine Arts Guild is supported by a grant from the Scientific and Cultural Facilities District.

www.heritage-guild.com

The Heritage Fine Arts Guild of Arapahoe County • PO Box 2987, Centennial, CO 80161